Luganville
2020 Pacific
ICT Days
postponed

Tue 2020 Paciric
ICT Days celebration
in Luganville, Santo,
SANMA province, is now
postponed until further
notice.

The Local Organising
Commitrtee (LOC) of
2020 Pacific ICT Days,
has to postpone this event
in Luganville, mainly
due to the COVID-19
pandemic, and also to
major damages caused
by the recent Category 5
Tropical Cyclone Harold
that devastated the
northern part of Vanuartu,
including Luganville town
and SANMA province.

In a media statement
issued by the Chairman
of the Local Organising
Committee, Deputy
Chief Information Officer
(CIO) at the OGCIO, Mr
John Jack confirmed the
2020 Pacific ICT Days
event that was initially
planned to take place
on 17th May in Port Vila
and in Luganville is now
postponed.

Meanwhile,
Coordinator for the
2020 Pacific ICT Days
Luganville event, Mr.
Norman Warput would
like to thank community
leaders and stakeholders
in Luganville for their
continuous support,
and assures them that
the Local Organising
Committee will issue
another statement in
regards to the hosting
of the event, once an
all clear.s given for the
COVID-19 threat.

The Pacific ICT Days
is an annual event and
usually takes place on

the 17 of May annually.




